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Thank you for all your kind donations for Comic Relief today. It was great to see so many ways the children did 

‘something funny for money!’  
 

 
 

I have loved seeing so many children this week celebrating achieving 50 dojos, receiving their prizes and wearing 
their own clothes. The children are working so hard to earn those dojos and it is a pleasure to reward them. 

 
Our Epworth Trust Rockstars battle has commenced today and will last for one week. Please encourage your 

children to spend some time each day practicing their multiplication tables, every effort helps them to win the 
battle! 

 
 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Monday 11th March to Wednesday 10th April – Ramadan 

• Friday 15th March – Epworth Trust battle on TT Rockstars begins until 22nd March. 

• Sunday 17th March – St Patrick’s Day 

• Thursday 21st March – Lower Bank Ground parent meeting 

• Wednesday March 27th – Spring Parents Evening, please book a place on Arbor Parent Portal 

• Thursday 28th March – Year 2 Class Worship – more information to follow from Mrs Law 

• Thursday 28th March – Last day of Spring 2 half term 

• Friday 29th March – school closed for Easter Holidays 

• Tuesday 9thth April 2024 – school opens for Summer 1 
 

Attendance  
 

Year Group   Attendance This 

Week   



Worship 
 

This week in worship we have delved deeper into our Christian Value of generosity through both our whole 

school and Epworth Together Worship. In worship we have explored the charity Comic Relief and all its charity 

work it does to support others around the world. We thought about how we can help others including raising 

money today for the charity.  

 

 
This week for Epworth Worship Together we learnt more about the charity we support – Edukid. We learnt how 

to be compassionate and show generosity to the children we sponsor, their friends and family.  

 

 

  Nursery 98.35% 

    Reception   94.48% 

Year 1   85% 

Year 2  93.67% 

Year 3  90% 

Year 4  94.67% 

Year 5  91.51% 

Year 6  91% 

Whole school from 

4th September  

92.94% 

 
The top three classes, if above 96%, each week get to take a spin of the wheel and have the chance 

to earn money for their end of year treat. Some of the treats chosen by classes are very exciting. Ask 
your child what they are working towards.  

 

Well done Nursery who get a spin of the wheel this week.  
 

Attendance totals stand at: 

Reception Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

£2 £6 £10 £36 £18 £3 £5 

 
Excellent attendance at school is vital to securing the greatest possible personal development and 

academic progress for each child. As we begin the new school year, we expect all families to be 
committed to excellent attendance.  

 
Excellent attendance is 98% or above. 

 



‘Do all you can’ Golden Broom Award Winners:  
Well done Year 4 and Miss Fletcher!! 

Miss Hope would like to award the Golden Broom to Miss Fletcher for being an Eco 
Warrior and for the all the security measures she exceeds every day by switching 

all lights off and removing plugs from their sockets, ensures all windows and doors 
are closed at the end of the day. 

 

Play Leaders’ Stars of the Week:  
 

KS1: David (Y2) for playing nicely and showing great teamwork. 
KS2: Jeffrey (Y3) for helping to set up equipment. 

Christian Values Champion 

 

Star of the Week 
 
 

Year 6 

Theo for showing teamwork and supporting his 
peers. 

Emmy for investing her time to research the artist 
we have been studying. 

Year 5 

David for displaying generosity and teamwork in 
his class role.  

Lucas J for working hard in his assessments. 

Year 4 

Cody for displaying lovely teamwork in supporting 
his partner. 

Amelia for showing fantastic resilience during 
assessment week. 

Year 3 

Manheer for always showing respect to others. Milo for always giving 100%. 

Year 2 

Cobey for displaying kindness and generosity to 
others.  

Liliana for her beautiful manners and always 
following school rules.  

Year 1 

Isabella for displaying love and kindness to others. Kaleb for working hard all week in school. 

Reception 

Isla for showing generosity when playing with 
others.  

Hunter for sharing ideas during Picture News. 

Nursery  

Hudson for showing kindness to younger children. Lucas for increasing his hours. 

 



Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all the amazing work that is happening each week. We are using 

Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


